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2015 
 

According to the RYA Notice of Selection for Bic Techno, we are due to select a team to attend the 

French National Championships in August 2015.  

We have been unable to secure reliable information on this event and will no longer be sending a 

team.  

Also, we are still awaiting final details on the Techno World Championships which we now believe 

will be in Cagliari during October 2015.  

The RYA is still considering options regarding viability of sending a team to this event. Further details 

to be released soon. 

 

 


